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Monday 2nd October 2017 

Parents evenings 

Parents evenings will take place on Tuesday 17th  

October 3.30 pm – 7.00 pm and from 3.30 pm - 6.00 pm 

on Thursday 19th October. Online bookings will be taken 

through the link on our website. If you don’t have 

access to a computer there will be one in the main 

office you can use. Booking can be made from today. 

These evenings will be a chance to find out how well 

your child has settled into a new school year and an 

opportunity to ask any questions you may have. 

Preschool Job Vacancy  

We are currently advertising for a new nursery worker 

at our Preschool. The full advert can be found on the 

East Sussex Jobs website. This job will be five days a 

week, 8:30am until 3:30pm and starts in January 2018. 

Cross Country 

Well done to those children who took part in the Cross 

Country competition recently. Congratulations to Jake 

Standing, Chloe Ansell, Chloe Fennell and Conor Keeley 

who have qualified for the Wealden Area competition 

on October 18th. 

Reception 2018 

Do you have a sibling due to start school in September 

2018? If so, please could you give your child’s details to 

Mrs Dixon in the school office. Our Open Evening is on 

Monday 27th November at 7.00 pm and our Open 

Morning is at 10.00 am on Tuesday 28th November. 

 

 

Harvest 

Thank you for all the food donations that you sent in for 

our Harvest celebration this week. All the items will be 

sent on to the Uckfield Foodbank. 

Parking & Driving 

With more children walking to and from school these 

days and a few incidents being mentioned to me, please 

take extra care when driving on the estate.  Please be 

respectful to our neighbours when picking up and 

dropping off your children.  Please don’t park over the 

white line markings by the dropped kerb at the end of 

Beechwood Lane. Parking here is classed as causing an 

obstruction and you may be issued with either a Penalty 

Charge Notice (by the local council) or a Fixed Penalty 

Notice (by the police).  

This makes it very difficult and dangerous for people to 

cross, thus endangering the children. In addition, please 

do not park on the white lines outside properties in the 

surrounding roads. 

Parking across the yellow zig-zag lines outside our gates 

and in the entrance to the former Huffle site may also 

be classed as an obstruction. 

A polite reminder that we discourage cars from driving 

on to the school premises at all times and that NO cars 

should enter between 8.30 and 9.00 am, and between 

3.00 and 3.30 pm for the safety of the children. 

INSET Day 
A reminder that the school will be closed on Monday 

30th October for staff training. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Richard Blakeley 

Headteacher 


